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Atlantic Centre's Participation in the 110th Session of the Maritime Safety Committee, 

organized by the International Maritime Organization (IMO) in London 

On 18 and 19 June, the Atlantic Centre (AC), represented by its Coordinator, Rear Admiral 

Nuno de Noronha Bragança, participated in the 110th session of the Maritime Safety 

Committee of the International Maritime Organization (IMO), in London. 

On this occasion, the AC presented its work in the field of maritime security in the 

Atlantic, strengthening its role as a platform for multilateral dialogue and cooperation. 

The AC highlighted the importance of regional coordination, international partnerships, 

and the reinforcement of multilateral institutions to ensure maritime security and 

environmental protection. This participation contributed to strengthening the 

relationship between the AC and the IMO, opening new opportunities for future 

cooperation. 


